
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release: 

Monday, April 17, 2017 
Contact:   

Natalie Dale 

404-772-2836 

 

 

Atlanta, Georgia 

Georgia DOT To Host Weekly Status Update on I-85 

Progress  

 
What:           A media briefing with Georgia DOT Director of Construction Marc Mastronardi, 

who will provide updates on progress of construction of the replacement I-85 

bridge over Piedmont Road and answer a few questions regarding status of the 

project.    
 

Who:          Credentialed members of the media. 
 

When:        Each Monday afternoon at 3:00pm, beginning April 17, 2017.  

Please note that media briefing may be postponed or rescheduled if the need 

arises; a press alert will be issued in those instances.  
 

Where:         2115 Piedmont Road, Atlanta, Georgia 30324 adjacent to the I-85 construction 

site. 

                   Please assemble on the sidewalk in front of Optimist Lofts, on the east side of 

Piedmont Road. 
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 Visit us on Facebook or Twitter. 

http://www.facebook.com/GeorgiaDOT
http://twitter.com/gadeptoftrans

